LUCERNE AND SILAGE – LAST CHANCE FOR FARM READY REFUNDS
For the past few years primary producers have been able to claim refunds for agricultural training from the federal government through the FarmReady Reimbursment Grant Scheme. But all that is about to change when the program ends in May 2012 and funding will no longer be available.
Lucerne and fodder producers have a final opportunity to take advantage of this funding before the cut-off date. “Irrigated Lucerne for Profit” and “Topfodder Silage” are two NSW DPI Profarm courses registered under the FarmReady Scheme which will be conducted at Yanco Agricultural Institute in March and May this year.

Both are accredited courses designed for those who wish to improve their productivity and profitability in lucerne and silage production. 
The courses are presented by NSW DPI agronomists and irrigation officers with many years of experience in their field, as well as guest speakers from industry. Both courses run for two and a half days and involve instruction both in the classroom and practical field demonstrations.
The “Irrigated Lucerne for Profit” course on 27th–29th March is useful for both new growers who need to know the basics and more experienced growers who want to learn more. It covers irrigation layout and scheduling for lucerne, establishment and maintenance of the crop, as well as hay and silage production. 

The course has evolved over the years and now includes sessions on subsurface drip irrigation and seed production. The highlight of the course is field trip to local successful lucerne growers. Participants will also receive a copy of “Producing Quality Lucerne Hay”.
The “Topfodder Silage” course on 8th–10th May has a similar format with both lectures and practical field sessions. It covers the science of silage, crop selection and making, storing and feeding high-quality silage. The program includes hands-on inspection and assessment of silage on farms using both bulk and baled silage. Participants will receive the TopFodder “Successful Silage” technical reference manual, workbook and DVD.
Both courses allow plenty of interaction between the farmers. They learn a lot from each other, bounce ideas around and always go away with useful ideas and contacts.

Under the FarmReady Scheme eligible primary producers can claim a 65% refund on the course fee, as well as funds for travel, accommodation and child care. To receive the refund producers must apply to FarmReady at least two weeks before the course with their completed enrolment forms and must supply a certificate of completion after the course.
For information about the Irrigated Lucerne for Profit or Topfodder Silage courses phone Murrumbidgee Rural Studies Centre: 1800 628422 (freecall) or see: www.profarm.com.au   . 

For information on FarmReady see: www.farmready.gov.au
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